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Erika Hanes

From: Jasimine Evans, M.Ed. <Jasimine.Evans@colorado.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 9:02 AM
To: Erika Hanes
Subject: Action Required – July DEI Training Activity

   

 

To view this email as a webpage, click here. 
 

 

 

Dear team,  

The Leadership team and I want to thank the folks that attended the June 

dates. We have one last set of repeat trainings for this series. In preparation 

for these sessions, I have a few reminders (and one important deadline!) to 

share:  

1. The first all-staff session takes place July 16 from 9–11 a.m. in 

KOBL 352. For those planning to attend this session, please open 

the attached PDF and complete the identity activity by Monday, 

July 8th. This (very short) activity will be incorporated into the 

training. 

2. The manager-only training session will take place July 17 from 9–

11 a.m. in KOBL 352.  

3. When you arrive at Koelbel, we ask that you complete a brief pre-

session assessment before taking your seat. This is also how we 

will be taking attendance so please remember to bring your cell 

phone or a tablet to access the QR code.  
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To uphold our dedication to fostering a diverse, equitable and inclusive 

atmosphere, these training sessions are crucial. DEI stands as a fundamental 

value within our division and a key element of our strategic approach. Your 

involvement will contribute to enhancing our community and furthering our 

mission.  

Please 'accept' the meeting invitation for the date you expect to attend. 

If you are unable to attend either session due to scheduling conflicts, 

please notify Robin Dean as soon as possible. We look forward to your 

participation in these important training sessions to reinforce our commitment 

to diversity, equity, inclusion and belonging.  

Best Regards, 

Jasimine  

Jasimine Evans, M.Ed. 

Pronouns: She/her/they 

University of Colorado Boulder 

Boulder, CO 80309 

E: Jasimine.Evans@colorado.edu 

Individualization - Achiever - Strategic - Learner - Woo 

CU Boulder acknowledges that it is located on the traditional territories and 

ancestral homelands of the Cheyenne, Arapaho, Ute, and many other Native 

American nations. Their forced removal from these territories has caused 

devastating and lasting impacts. Full CU Boulder land acknowledgment  
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